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il
The Ambassador of the United States of America to the Minister

of International Trade of Canada

Montreal, August 21, 1984
No. 300

Sir:

1 have the honor to refer to your Note No. ETT-1483, dated August 21, 1984,on the subject of Regional, Local and Commuter Services. 1 amn pleased to informyou that the proposais contained in your Note, which is authentic in English andFrench, are acceptable to my Government and to confirm that your Note, togetherwith this Note in reply, shall constitute an agreement which enters into force ontoday's date.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

PAUL HERON ROBINSON JR.,
Ambassador

The Honorable Francis Fox,
Minister for International Trade,
Department of External Affairs,
Ottawa.


